
Disbursement of Financial Aid 
 

All financial aid student refunds will be mailed to the student using the address the school has on 

file with records and admissions. Please note that it is important for the student to report any 

change of address to the Admission’s Office immediately to ensure receipt of their refund check. 

 

The following is the “Proposed” date that the Financial Aid Refund checks will be mailed: 

 

Financial Aid Refund Schedule 2017-2018 

 

Fall 2017 – September 13, 2017 

Spring 2018 – February 9, 2018 

Summer 2018 – June 21, 2018 

 

Please note that a check cannot be reissued until at least 14 business days from the mail date. 

Please contact the Business Office to request reissue. 


